



College Road PO Box 60 Rindge, New Hampshire 03461-0060 603-899-4000

June 15, 2001

Main Street Entertainment 13-25 Main Street Suite 9B Franklin, MA 02038

Dear Mr. Assanti,

We were extremely pleased with your work at the Franklin Pierce College Dinner Dance this year at the Courtyard in Concord. We have already booked that location for April 27, 2002 and would be interested in having your services again. If you are available and would like to send me a contract again, we would be happy campers!

Looking forward to hearing from you, I remain,

Sincerely,

Jean F. Blacketor, Ed.D.

Assistant Dean of Professional Studies

Jean V. Blacker